
Background / Reasoning – First  

Relevancy – Printed phone books are antiquated and faster, more reliable resources 

are available.   

 

These directories are printed annually. They don’t include meeting addresses. They 

do include a contact name and phone number. Updates are based on the Fellowship 

New Vision database. We know that changes are made to FNV year round. So it’s 

reasonable to assume that the directories we’re considering must contain a 

significant amount of misinformation. 

 

The cost to print the last batch of 2,000 Eastern, 1,500 Western and 750 Canadian 

Directories WITHOUT postage was $19,215.  

 

 

Private and sensitive information included.  

 
Motion 

 

We of District 22 are asking for the Area’s support that the delegate write a letter to the 

GSB to discontinue printing of the Canadian, Eastern and Western United States AA 

Directory for consideration as an agenda item at the 2019 General Service Conference.  
 

Dan Smith - DCM 

Northern Illinois Area 20 - District 22    

 

 


